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California State University, Long Beach
Curriculum and Educational Policies Council

Meeting 7, 2012-13
BH-302

Wednesday, 27 February 2013, 2-4 PM

Attendance: Chris Brazier; Xin Li; Cecile Lindsay; Nim Marayong; Diane Hayashino; Khue Duong; Melissa Dyo; Jeff Klaus; Norman Carter; Sambath Phann; Sue Stanley; Tiffany Sum; Yu-Fu Ko; Paul Scotton; Robin Richesson; Tom Enders; Tianjiao Qiu; Sabine Reddy
1. Approved the agenda
2. Approved the minutes of the last meeting
3. Announcements and requests for information

Tom Enders announced that the fourth GPA was no longer required for graduation effective this semester.

Cecile Lindsay: Students Research Competition took place last Saturday.

4. Discontinuance of the Certificate in Kinesiotherapy and the Option in Kinesiotherapy in the BS in Kinesiology degree in the Department of Kinesiology. Chair, Sharon Guthrie.

 m/s/p waive first reading and recommend to the Senate.
5. Continued discussion of the new policy on Baccalaureate Degree Limits with AVP Lynn Mahoney
6. Proposed Bachelor of Arts in Recreation -  Option in Recreation Therapy in the Department of Recreation and Leisure Studies. Chair K.J. James
m/s/p waive first reading and recommend to the Senate.

7. Adjournment
[image: image1.png]